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THE BOBCAT CRY 
 
 
March 3, 2023       Issue Number: 25 
 

 
  

Family Fare 
We were able to make our goal! Thanks to your 
effort, we were able to turn in a full $150,000 
batch of receipts. Thank you for helping our school 
earn another $1,000 dollars! 
 
We have a new opportunity 
to earn for our school. 
Family Fare’s “Direct Your 
Labels” program will give $25 for every 500 UPC 
barcodes collected from Our Family brand 
products. Your clipped UPC barcodes can be 
brought to the school to help in this new fundraiser.  
 
 

Yearbook Ads 
Parents or Grandparents of Seniors: You have the 
unique opportunity to purchase space in our 
yearbook to honor your 2023 graduate!  If you 
would like more information, please contact Mrs. 
LaFlamme. 
 
Local Businesses: Ad space is currently available 
in the Munising Baptist School 2022-2023 
yearbook. If you are interested in advertising your 
business to our audience, please contact 
Julie LaFlamme.  

 

 

Website: munisingbaptistchurch.com 
Email:    mbsbobcats@gmail.com 
Phone:   (906) 387-3041 

Upcoming Events 
 
Mar 12   Daylight Saving Time Begins 
 
Mar 16   Wild Game Dinner 5:30 PM 
 
Mar 17   End of 3rd Quarter 
 
 
Check out the school calendar posted on our website! 
                   
 
 

Verse of the Month: 
The steadfast love of the 
Lord never ceases; his 
mercies never come to 
an end; they are new 
every morning; great is 
your faithfulness.  

Lamentations 3:22–23 
 

 
               
 
 
 



   

  Page 2 of 2 
   

 

 

Senior Bake Sale 
The MBS Senior Class will be hosting a bake sale 
next Friday, March 10. If you would like to donate 
baked goods or would like more information, please 
contact Liberty Heyman or Ryan Swift. 
 
 
Camp Kanesatake Registration 
The Munising Baptist Church youth group will be 
taking a trip out to Camp Kanesatake this summer. 
We have a group reservation for Teen Week 3, 
July 30–August 4.   
 
Online registration is available at 
https://www.mycampk.com/register.  
You will need to use the group ID 23munising.  
 
 
Elementary Basketball 
We are excited to announce that we will have 
elementary basketball this year! 3rd–6th grade 
students may participate.  
 
If you would like to volunteer to help with the 
elementary team or sponsor their expenses, please 
contact Pastor Ethan. 
 
Details for practices and game days will be 
announced soon. 
 
 
 
E 

 
 
                

              
 
 
 
 

BOBCAT SPORTS 
 
Our Varsity Basketball 
team entered the 
Northern Lights League 
tournament as 4th seed. 
The Bobcats played 
against the 5th seed 
Paradise Rockets in a 
tight match. In the final 
moments of the game, 
the Rockets were able to 
score a basket, win the 
game, and advance to 
the next tournament 
round. 
 
It was a great year for 
Bobcat basketball, and 
we are thankful for the 
safety and opportunity 
that God provided our 
school this athletic 
season.  
 
Way to go, Bobcats! 
 

 


